








We refer to the Directions made by Watson VP on 19 April 2016.

[n Direction 2, parties were Directed to file an cutline of their submissions and any evidence on which they intend to
rely by 5pm Wednesday 25 May 2016.

The AMOU would like to request an extension of time to 5pm Friday 10 June 2016.

We request the parties advice as to whether they would consent to such an extension.

If possible, could we request your response as scon as possible but by 10am Monday 23 May 2016.
We thank you in anticipation of your assistance and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

Australian Maritime Officers’ Union
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From: John Wydell [mailto:John@amou.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 23 May 2016 10:20 AM

To: Chambers - Watson VP; AMOD

Cc: Nathan Keats; 'Sarah Cerche'; Ben Cooper; nniven@aimpe.asn.au
Subject: FW: AM2014/241; AM2014/5; AM2014/243

Dear Associate

Please see below correspondence from the AIMPE in relation to the AMOU’s request for an
extension of time.

Thank you in anticipation of your assistance
Yours faithfully

AMOU

From: Nathan Niven [mailto:nniven@aimpe.asn.au]

Sent: 23 May 2016 10:17

To: John Wydell; ‘Sarah Cerche'; 'Nathan Keats'; bcooper@livingstones.com.au
Subject: RE: AM2014/241; AM2014/5; AM2014/243

Hi John,

AIMPE has no problems with your request.
AIMPE also supports the position of MIAL that the extension should apply to all parties.

Regards,
Nathan Niven

Nathan Niven

Senior National Organiser

Australian Institute of Marine & Power Engineers

202/20 Convention Centre Place, South Wharf, Vic 3006
Mobile: 0422815201

Rebuild Australian Shipping

From: John Wydell [mailto:John@amou.com.au]

Sent: Friday, 20 May 2016 2:45 PM

To: Sarah Cerche; nniven@aimpe.asn.au; Nathan Keats; bcooper@livingstones.com.au
Subject: AM2014/241; AM2014/5; AM2014/243

Dear Parties

We refer to the Directions made by Watson VP on 19 April 2016.
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In Direction 2, parties were Directed to file an outline of their submissions and any evidence on
which they intend to rely by 5pm Wednesday 25 May 2016.

The AMOU would like to request an extension of time to 5pm Friday 10 June 2016.

We request the parties advice as to whether they would consent to such an extension.

If possible, could we request your response as soon as possible but by 10am Monday 23 May 2016.
We thank you in anticipation of your assistance and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

Australian Maritime Officers’ Union
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